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Uune Barker

THE CAUSEWAY, 17, THE CAUSEWAY, ARUNDEL, BN18 91]

| Objection

I am astounded that Arun District Council would even consider a structure of this height. It will
completely ruin the landscape in an area of outstanding beauty. As I understand it, the original
proposal for this Waste Plant was for a much smaller building. The amount of large lorries going up and
down the Ford Road every single day from the Plant will be intolerable, and the road simply won't be
able to cope. Just as important is that this waste plant will be situated very near to current residential
housing, and right on top of the proposed 1,500 homes on the Ford Airfield site. I can't imagine
anyone would chose to buy a new home right next to such a treatment plant. Neither can I imagine
any developer taking the risk of building the houses, and then not be able to sell them! Surely there is
some area of waste land away from housing and other buildings where this can be sited?
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